
IMPORTATION OF MOTOR VEHICLES : TEMPORARY RESIDENTS 

LESS THAN ONE YEAR 
 

 

 

 

 

Importation of a motor vehicle by temporary residents for  one year or less 

 

 

Temporary visitors to South Africa can bring their motor vehicle into South Africa without 

paying import duties and taxes and without import permit or letter of authority on condition 

that they are in possession of a valid ‘Carnet de Passage en Douane’, and that their stay is for 

less then one year. The Carnet can be obtained with the local Automobile Association of the 

country of residence. 

 

For Belgian Residents can obtain all information about the ‘Carnet de Passage en Douane’ 

with 

  

Name: Laurence Janssens (Douane departement) 

Address: Rue d'Arlon 53, 1040 Bruxelles 

Tel: 02/287.09.22 

Fax: 02/230.75.84 

E-mail douane@racb.com 
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